BUCKINGHAM PALACE

25th September, 2020.
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I have been asked to thank you for sending The Queen a copy of
God in the Time of COVID-19.

Her Majesty much appreciated your thoughtful gesture and, in
return, has asked me to send her best wishes to all those associated with
the Carmelite Charitable Trust.

Poppy Whitworth
Private Secretary’s Office

Matthew Betts Esq.



